
January 7, 2025 
 
The following applicants have applied for an operator’s license for the license year 
2024-2026 and have been recommended for approval based on their record check by 
the police department: 
 
Christie Conradt A. 415 S. John St Kimberly 
Michael Kaminski D. 2108 N Division St Appleton 
Alicia Sanchez K. W2563 Buchanan Rd Appleton 
 
 
 


